
CITY OF TOMAH PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 Pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes 5.84(1), NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of 
Tomah will hold a public test of its electronic voting system which utilizes automatic tabulating 
equipment at the Office of the City Clerk at City Hall, 819 Superior Avenue, Tomah, WI on 
WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 02, 2022 at 10:00 A.M.  Said test is open to the public and is being 
conducted by the City Clerk’s office for the General Election on November 8, 2022. 
 
      Becki Weyer, City Clerk 
 
 
 
 


